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The Valley Hospital Laboratory has served the outpatient 

laboratory needs of our community since 1950. Our clients are 

varied, and unique, and special attention is given to each client 

with the goal of exceeding their expectations for service. 

 
The Valley Hospital Laboratory is affiliated with Mayo 

Medical Laboratories in Rochester, Minnesota. Most of the 

testing occurs in The Valley Hospital Laboratory’s state-of-the- 

art facility, and results are generally available the same day. 

Many clients are integrated with our computer system, and it is 

our goal to make computer accessibility available to all. The 

Valley Hospital Laboratory is closely linked with Mayo 

Medical Laboratories, to which many special tests are sent. Our 

partnership with Mayo Medical Laboratories greatly enhances 

our capabilities and provides world-class expertise to our 

region. 

 
As The Valley Hospital Laboratory moves forward, our staff 

remains committed to providing laboratory services which are 

second to none. We are grateful for your trust, and we will 

remain dedicated to providing excellence in laboratory testing. 

 
Cordially yours, 

 

Robert Mazziotta, M.D. 

Director of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 


